
Health and Safety Advisory: Innovative Fusion LLC (doing business as DRIP)

December 14, 2021 — The Colorado Department of Revenue (DOR), in conjunction

with the Colorado Department of Public Health and Environment (CDPHE), is issuing a

health and safety advisory due to the identification of potentially unsafe Medical and

Retail Marijuana Product and Concentrate produced by Innovative Fusion LLC (doing

business as DRIP).

Through our investigation, the DOR has identified batches of Medical and Retail

Marijuana that were untested, not tested properly, and in certain cases, were

confirmed to contain levels of contaminants above the acceptable limits established

in Colorado Marijuana Rule 4-115 and/or potency and homogeneity outside acceptable

limits established in 4-125. As a result, the CDPHE and DOR deem all batches of

Medical and Retail Marijuana produced by this licensee to be a potential threat to

public health and safety. These contaminated or untested batches were sold to

consumers prior to December 10, 2021.

Consumers who experience adverse health effects from consuming the product should

seek medical attention immediately and report the event to the store from which

they purchased the product.

Consumers who have Marijuana Concentrate or Marijuana Products produced by the

licenses listed below should return them to the Medical or Retail Marijuana Store from

which they were purchased for proper disposal.

All affected marijuana has a label affixed to the container that, at a minimum,

indicates the license number of the Medical or Retail Marijuana Business that

manufactured the Marijuana Product or Concentrate. Consumers should check the

label of their Medical or Retail Marijuana Product and Concentrate for the

following license numbers: 

Medical Marijuana Products Manufacturer License: 404-00615

Retail Marijuana Products Manufacturer License: 404R-00338

Retail Marijuana Products Manufacturer License: 404R-00355
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